## **NHS Highland**

Board Secretary Assynt House, Beechwood Park, INVERNESS IV2 3BW Telephone 01463 704857 Fax 01463 235189 www.nhshighland.scot.nhs.uk



Mr David Blades

request-74087-

81b0876c@whatdotheyknow.com

Date 4 July 2011
Enquiries to Chris Meecham
Our Ref: CEM/FOI 1670
Direct Line 01463 704857

Email <u>chrismeecham@nhs.net</u>

Dear Ms Blades,

## **Freedom of Information Act Requests**

Thank you for your recent request for information, dated 6 June 2011. Your questions, and our responses, are as follows:

- 1) How many PC's do you have in your organisation? 6,340
- 2) Do you use a Power Management software product (not the operating system: this is inefficient)? No Power Management software in place due to cost, utilizing functions available within SCCM.
- 3) Contact details for the person responsible for Green issues / carbon reduction commitments?

Mr Gordon MacDonald, Carbon Reduction Officer, NHS Highland, John Dewar Building, Inverness Retail and Business Park, Highlander Way, Inverness, IV2 7GE.

Tel: 01463 704618

maine Pawer.

Email: gordon.macdonald1@nhs.net

I hope this information is helpful. If you are unhappy with my response, I am very happy to discuss this with you further. Alternatively you have the right to ask for a review through making a formal complaint, about the way in which I have dealt with your request for information, by writing to the Complaints Team, NHS Highland, PO BOX 5713 Inverness, IV1 9AQ or via email at <a href="mailto:nhshighland.complaints@nhs.net">nhshighland.complaints@nhs.net</a>. If you remain dissatisfied following the investigation of your complaint, then you have the right to appeal to the Scottish Information Commissioner within 6 months of the date of receiving a response to your complaint.

Yours sincerely

pp.Chris Meecham Board Secretary



Chair: Garry Coutts
Chief Executive: Elaine Mead